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INTEROFFICE MEMORANDUM

Date: 07-Apr-2000 01:47pm

From: Mary Beth Mihalik
mmihalik®swa.org

Dept:

Tel No:

To: 'Scott Sheplak!' ( Scott.Sheplak@édep.state.fl.us)

Subject: FW: Title V Proposed Permit - Correction of Egquivalent Numbers in Table 1-1

Scott,
The first message was retumed. | am trying this again!
Thanks.

Mary Beth

From: Marybeth Mihalik ext. 4613

Sent:  Friday. April 07, 2000 1:36 PM

To:  "Scott Sheplak’

Ce: Richard Statom ext. 4612: Marc Bruner ext, 4607

Subject: Title V Proposed Permit - Correction of Equivalent Numbers in
Table 1-1

Scott.

After reviewing the calculations for the "equivalent numbers” from Table
1-1 Summary of Air Pollutant Standards and Terms in the proposed permit
Title V. it was discovered in the permit application that an average dry
standard flow rate. obtained from previous stack tests. was being used
instead of the maximum dry standard flow rate for the boilers.

The following are the corrected "equivalent numbers" which need to be
changed in Table 1-1 for Units 1 & 2 as part of the Solid Waste
Authority's Title V Proposed Permit 0990234-001-AV:

Pollutant ib/hr TPY

S02.— . . 4582 20068

NOx - — 28477 __ 1247.29
PM . — 1635 _71.63

co . o 21378 0 60356

HCI .- ——28.08. o 12298

Heg - - — +—4.16E-02____.0.182

Pb - .- 2.61E-01_.___.1.14

Thanks,

Mary Beth




